
 

Poulton Lancelyn Primary School     
 
 

Dear Parents,                                                                                                                  13th July 2018 

 

This is just a little reminder that on the last day of term, Tuesday 24th July, we will be running a shoe share appeal in 

connection with Clarks and Unicef. We are asking for any children’s shoes that are old or unwanted, with no holes or broken 

soles, to be donated in their pairs wrapped in a rubber band (this will make it easier to sort and package them). 

 

The children are allowed to come to school wearing odd shoes for the day. This does not include flip flops, sport studded 

shoes or heels but they can wear shoes which are not opened toed. Year 6 children will have a chance to donate their 

unwanted shoes at lunch time on the day, as they need to remain in their normal shoes for their leavers’ celebration 

assembly in the morning. 

 

For every tonne of shoes collected, a donation is made to Unicef. So, the more shoes you bring in, the more money you raise 

so that Clarks can continue to help Unicef provide basic educational resources to the 59 million primary school children 

around the world who are still not in education. 

 

Thank you for your support with our fantastic charity work this year. Check out the website and twitter for news on our 

donations and other charity information. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Higgins-Carter  

and the Rights Crew 
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